SHARON POLICE DEPARTMENT
November 2022
ADMINISTRATIVE REPORT
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■   Natalie Alvarez (Academy Cadet) is doing adequate in the Cadet Academy program. The class is 
     set to graduate on the 22nd of December.  At that time of completion, we will decide if the PD will hire  

     Cadet Alvarez for part time employment. 
■   We had 1 applicant apply for the part time position. Unfortunately, he did not meet the State’s minimal 

      qualification to apply. (60 plus college credits)
■    Our yearly Departmental Meeting will be on Nov 18th. We will also be receiving our mandatory 

      classroom EVOC (Emergency Vehicle Operation Control) refresher training on that date as well. 
. 
■    Our “Drug Take Back Initiative” netted 20 pounds of prescription drugs. 
■    The Department conducted a K-9 Locker Sweep at the Elementary School on Tuesday. The k-9 used 

       was from Delavan PD. 

■    Election Day passed without any law enforcement incidents. 
■    As of today’s date, the Dept. had recorded 405 Calls of Service for the Month of November.
Training for Officers
All Officers:
      Departmental Meeting 11/18th
Officer Diderich:       Community Crime Prevention training, 

Officer Apker            Investigating Child Maltreatment      
Rescue Task Force (RTF) Apker, Davis and Bullock                   
■    Vehicle Mileage:  SUV 1  (2017)     97,831  Miles  (on replaced engine) 

                                     SUV 2 (2014)     118,305 Miles  (on replaced engine)
                                     SUV 3  (2021)    20,800   Miles         
■    Social Media:  Facebook: 3,513     “Followers”  (up 13)
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